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Bill Nolan of the Columbus office wrote the article "In Praise of CYA:
Sometimes the Buck Shouldn't Stop With You," explaining situations
where businesses need to protect themselves by shifting responsibility to
advisors, government agencies, and other third parties. The article was
published in The Metropreneur, a Columbus-based online business
publication to which Columbus office attorneys contribute a monthly
article.
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